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Please vote no!! As an Oregonian and a small business owner, I do not want 

anymore new taxes. I along with many others are moving out of Oregon due to all the 

reckless spending that you politicians are allowing and encouraging. There is zero 

accountability and/or transparency. Oregon doesn't have a revenue problem, it has a 

spending problem! 


